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NEWARK TOWNSHIP HALL                                                         
DATE OF MEETING:  JANUARY 9, 2023                  
TIME:  7:00 p.m.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Treasurer Tessa Zuker.  Board members 
present were: Tessa Zuker, Chris Bovee & Tyler Moomey. 

Excused: Becky Roslund & Tamey Skinner 

Minutes by Tamey Skinner for December 13, 2022 meeting were emailed to the Board. 
Chris Bovee made motion to accept minutes.  Tyler Moomey seconded.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report - Ending balance for December 31, 2022 is $220,764.15.  Tessa Zuker 
emailed a list of bills to be paid for January 2023. Tessa Zuker made a motion that bills be 
paid.  Motion seconded by Tyler Moomey.  Motion carried. 

One fire runs in December 2022. 

Fritz Cemetery – money was gifted for improvements to the Cemetery.  Tessa Zuker made 
a motion to secure crushed concrete for the drives.  Discussion about siding the little shed 
at the cemetery with left over supplies from the Hall Renovations.  Tyler Moomey 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Hall Remodeling Bids.  Discussion and vote took place .  All members present voted for 
Plumbline Construction Company.  Tyler Moomey made a motion to accepted Plumbline 
bid for hall remodeling.  Chris Bovee seconded.  Motion carried. 

Tessa Zuker sold the antique lights from the hall online for $150.00. 

Drain at Large Discussion – Pay the amount Becky Roslund gets from Drain Commission. 

Resolution Forms on all votes 3 ayes, 0 nays, & 2 absent.   Each Resolution was approved.                                       
*Township/City Household Income & Asset Standards to be Eligible for a Poverty 
Exemption Resolution – Chris Bovee made a motion, Tyler Moomey seconded.  Motion 
carried. 

*Resolution to Adopt Alternate Start Dates for March 2023, July 2023, & December 2023 
Board of Review – Tyler Moomey made a motion, Chris Bovee seconded.  Motion carried. 

*Resolution to Adopt Taxpayers & Non-Resident Taxpayers to Protest in Writing by 
Letter or Email For Board of Review . Tyler Moomey made a motion, Chris Bovee 
seconded.  Motion carried. 

Board of Review Representatives are Mares Vanderploeg & Amber Bovee. 



Becky Roslund suggested seal coating the parking lot this year. 

Tire Grant – we take care of the tires and Eagle Company gets them and pays our 
township. 

Meeting adjourned a 7:45 p.m.   

Tamey Skinner, Newark Twp. Clerk 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


